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Notice of Cancellation 
FWQ 24-017-CLG 

 
Pest Control Services – Special Benefit District 

 
In accordance with Highlands County FWQ 24-017-CLG, notice of cancellation and rejection 
of all   quotes associated with this solicitation is hereby provided. It is the County's intent to 
reissue the competitive solicitation for this project; as such, pursuant to Florida Statutes, 
Section 119.071, all quotes rejected hereby remain exempt from disclosure as a public 
record until such time as the County provides its notice of intended decision concerning the 
reissued solicitation. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Lori DeLoach, CPPB 
Purchasing Manager 
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